
For the Board Meeting of:  11/18/2021   

Executive Summary 

October was another month of back to pretty much “normal” in the inspection 

department. The guys completed 95 inspections representing all lines of business. The 

back log currently sits at 1449. As a department we have been back on our schedule of 

bi-weekly meetings and in person at the office. Again another step back to “normal”. 

We attended our Ontario Mutual Loss Prevention League meeting this month via zoom. 

These meetings have become quite informative and valuable and continue on a 

monthly basis.  

Update on Major Goal(s) 

I have met with all the managers individually and have given them a summary of topics 

to teach the staff in respective departments. The level of teaching of course varies 

depending which department is to teach which other department. Everybody seems to 

be looking forward to this endeavor and training will start when content is ready.  

Looking Ahead 

Not much has developed since the kick off meeting with the new inspection system. I 

have had a few conversations with regards to content and have sent FarmRe an 

example of our Virtual Inspection Program. They indicate that target trials of the system 

is still slated for first quarter of 2022.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bryce Clarke 

“We make a difference in our communities.” 

 

We are proud of the communities we are part of.  We go out of our way to support them and make a 
lasting difference. 

 

 

 


